COVID ARRANGEMENTS FOR SUNDAY WORSHIP
Whilst encouraging us to remain cautious in protecting each other and especially the most vulnerable, we thought it would be helpful to let you know the arrangements we will put in place for Sunday and other services. Over the next couple of months we will be continuing to move forward. We will maintain an area (North side pews) where people can maintain social distancing and using face coverings. 
Doors: It will be possible to enter and leave the church via the North and South doors. 
Hand sanitising: We will continue to provide hand sanitising stations for people to use on entry and exit and before receiving communion. 
Holy Communion: We will continue our practice of receiving the bread (dipped in the wine if desired). If you do not want your wafer dipped, please raise a hand as you approach the priest or the priest approaches you. Communion will either be received at the rails (please leave a distance between members of different households) or standing at the front at the discretion of the priest presiding. 
Feeling unwell: Please avoid attending services if you are feeling unwell or when experiencing any of the possible symptoms of Covid.
Refreshments: As an option, refreshments may be served with caution.    
Thank you for helping us keep each other safe.  
Rev Alison Way – April 21st 2022
